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September News





Welcome Back!!


It was great to see you at Meet the Teacher Night!





Reading


We have started our first text set for this year.  All the books in this set demonstrate the importance of friendship.








Math


We are establishing our routines and the use of our math tools during math class.  The students are reviewing the number line and hundreds chart.  We are also revisiting our skills at telling time on the analog and digital clocks. The class will discuss strategies for accurate counting.
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